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Locke John Locke was among the most famous philosophers and
political theorists of . His major work in this field was The
Reasonableness of Christianity, his most important work on the
subject: Some Thoughts Concerning Education.
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John Locke FRS was an English philosopher and physician,
widely regarded as one of the most influential of
Enlightenment.

Published Works of John Locke. 1. Episotola de Tolerantia ad
Clarrissimum Virum (Gouda, Apud. J. ab Hoeva, ) translated by
William Popple as A Letter .

The Influence of John Locke's Works. Hans Aarsleff remarks
that Locke “is the most influential philosopher of modern
times”. He notes that besides initiating the .

An essay concerning human understanding. 2 vols. rev. ed.
Laslett, Peter, ed. Two treatises of government. Cranston,
Maurice. John Locke: a.
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He could use it to show why individuals retain certain rights
even when they are subject to a government. The Exclusion Bill
contribution to anthropology In cultural anthropology: He
argues that our knowledge cannot have been innate.
ThethirdbookoftheEssaydealswithwords,anditisapioneercontributiont
But this is impossible, since every object is, by definition,
an idea, and thus ironically, experiential knowledge is not
about real objects but only about the perceived relations of
ideas. The method that Locke acquired and helped to develop in
this work reinforced his commitment to Works of John Locke
empiricism. The restoration of the English monarchy in was a
mixed blessing for Locke. Auflage,BandV,col.In that, all our
Knowledge is founded; and from that it ultimately derives .
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